
 

Monday 26th February 2024 

 

Update regarding rebranding plans 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

I am writing to inform you about a decision regarding the proposed changes to our school 

uniform and rebranding initiative at Robert Miles Infant School. 

After careful consideration, including the concerns raised by some parents, and following 

consultation with the school governors, we have reconsidered our approach and have 

decided not to proceed with the planned changes to the school uniform and rebranding 

at this time.  

Our priority is, and always will be, to ensure we offer the highest standard of care and 

education for our children and we will continue to focus on the areas that contribute to 

the overall well-being and success of our pupils. 

Please rest assured that this decision was not made lightly. We value the opinions of our 

school community and want to ensure that everyone feels heard and respected. Please 

feel free to contact me if you have any further questions or queries. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kelly Ryan 

Interim co-headteacher 

 


